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MAGHERAMASON
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November Cafe Church.

Christmas celebrations in
Magheramason commenced
on Monday 4 December when
members of the congregation
and members of the local
community, both young and old,
gathered together on a cool but
pleasant winter’s evening at 7.00
pm for the ‘switching on’ of the

Santa Claus gfving out presents at the
Wednesday Club Christmas Dinner.

Christmas display in the
Vestibule of Magheramason
Church
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Mr Nr’ge_{ Kissick (Gospel Mission of South
America) who was the guest speaker at the

Christmas Tree lights. Everyone
enjoyed singing the Christmas
Carols in the open air to the music
of the flute provided by Reuben,
Benjamin and Jonathan Orr,
before retiring to the comfort of
the Church Hall for refreshments
and mince pies.

Bible Club
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Mr Charlie Anderson and his wife Marion
(European Christian Mission), with the Rev
Graeme Orr at the December Cafe Church.

CHRISTMAS BIBLE CLUB
A Christmas Bible Club was held
on Friday 15 December with
around 35 children attending. The
children enjoyed singing choruses
playing games and doing some
craft work, and finishing with
some good food and Christmas
treats.

Members of the congregation enjoying fellowship and supper in
Magheramason Church Hall after the Candlelight Carol service.



CHRISTMAS SERVICES

A Christmas family service was
held in Magheramason on Sunday
17 December at 11.30 am. The
service was led by the Rev.
Graeme Orr, with all the boys and
girls from the Primary and Junior
Sunday School enthusiastically
taking part in the telling of
the birth of Jesus in drama,
and in song with Lewis Murphy
taking the lead as the narrator.
Samuel Orr, Ben Crumley and
Ben Mclvor brought a reading on
'What’s it all About’, with Elma
Mitchell leading in prayer and
Paul Davis and Iris Smyth reading
appropriate and well known
scripture passages concerning
the birth of Christ. The Rev.
Orr gave a very appropriate
and interesting address on the
Christmas Star and Jesus being
the ‘Light of the World’.

A traditional Candlelight Carol
Service was held in the Church
in the evening when the Church
was tastefully and appropriately
decorated with window displays.
The Magheramason Church Choir
led the congregation in singing
the well-known and well-loved
traditional Christmas carols, and
rendered the anthem ‘Sweet

Mr John Hamilton (captain of Magheramason
Bowling Club) with winners Marcus Rutledge and
Norman Rutledge (Sixmilecross Bowling Club)
and runners-up Colvin Beattie and Bill Duncan
(Conwall Bowling Club) of the Magheramason
bowling tournament sponsored by A & J Long
Tyres (Magheramson).

Chiming Bells’. Bready Jubilee
Primary School choir who were
also present enthusiastically sang
three pieces ‘Come and join
the Celebration there’s a New
King Born today’, 'Christmas
Means More to Me’ and ‘For a
Boy was Born King of all the
World’ with Cameron Kennedy
playing a solo on the trumpet.
The Scripture Lessons were read
by Mrs Julie Vance from Bready
Primary School, Mrs Daphne
Kirk, Mr Stephen McElwee from
the Community Association,
Mr Leslie Hamilton, and Mrs
Vivienne Kennedy.

The Rev. Eddie Kirk who was the
guest speaker thanked the choir for
leading the Christmas praise and
congratulated and complimented
the boys and girls from Bready
Primary School for their joyful and
enthusiastic singing.

The Christmas Day service held
in the Church at 10.30 a.m.
on Christmas morning was
conducted by the Rev. Graeme
Orr when the congregation was
joined by family friends and
visitors home for Christmas. The
children enjoyed bringing their
Christmas toys and gifts to the

service and showing these to the
congregation and Lauren Murphy
from the Sunday School sang a
Christmas Carol.

END OF YEAR PRAISE
SERVICE

A special praise service was
held on Sunday 31 December to
give thanks for the year 2017.
The Rev. Graeme Orr, Amy
Gardiner and the Praise Group
lead the congregation in singing
“Your name, Blessed be Your
Name’ and ‘Come O Fount of
Every Blessing’. Walter Hoy and
Colin Kennedy led in prayers
and Catherine Kincaid, Paddy
Crumley and David Thompson
read the scriptures. A special
rendition of "How Great thou Art’
was sang by Amy Gardiner and
Lauren Murphy. The Rev Graeme
Orr gave an appropriate and
encouraging address based on
Joshua chapter 1.

PRAYER WEEK

We commenced the New
Year with a week of prayer
from Tuesday 3rd - Friday 6th
January 2018 meeting from 7.00
am - 8.30 am. Approximately
15 people met faithfully each
morning to thank God for His

Mr Wesley Stewart (Immanuel Studios), 2nd
right, who was the guest speaker at the January
Cafe Church with Mrs Mandy Orr, the Rev.
Graeme Orr and Mrs Sally Thompson.



BOWLING CLUB

Christmas over, it was time for
the Magheramason Bowling Club
to roll out the mats for their
annual Pairs Bowling tournament
which started on Wednesday 27
January 2017. Approximately 75
teams keenly competed for a
place in the finals which were
held on Tuesday 2 January 2018.
The overall winners were Marcus
Rutledge and Norman Rutledge

and thanked all who had taken
part, and expressed sincere
appreciation to Mr Alan Frazer of
A & J Long (Tyres) Magheramason
for their support and generous
sponsorship of the tournament.
A presentation was also made
to Mrs Catherine Kincaid for
organising the teas during the
tournament.

us for this early service on Easter
Sunday morning. Breakfast will
be served in the Church Hall after
the Service.

FORTH COMING

EVENTS

Sunday 25 February :

Annual PW. Service 11.30 am. -
Mrs Margaret Cameron

Sunday 1 April:
Easter Dawn Service at 6.30 a.m.



